
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y Pwyllgor Deddfwriaeth,  
Cyfiawnder a’r Cyfansoddiad 
— 
Legislation, Justice and  
Constitution Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDCC@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDCC 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddLJC@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddLJC 
0300 200 6565 

14 October 2021 

Dear Lord Goldsmith 

International agreements  

As outlined in our letter to you on 28 September 2021, my Committee is responsible for monitoring 

the implementation of non-trade international agreements in the Sixth Senedd, and we have agreed 

to share with you all of our reports following consideration of each such agreement. 

During our meeting on 11 October 2021 we considered three international agreements, and agreed to 

note these for information only. You may wish to be aware that the section on devolution ordinarily 

included in explanatory memoranda to international agreements is missing from the UK/Albania: 

Readmission of Persons agreement. Therefore, there is no information available on whether the 

Welsh Government was consulted in the drafting of this agreement and neither is there clarity on the 

UK Government’s view on devolved legislative competence. 

Our latest report is enclosed for your information. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 

Chair 

The Rt Hon. The Lord Goldsmith QC 

Chair, House of Lords International Agreements Committee 

https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s118814/Letter%20from%20the%20Chair%20of%20the%20Legislation%20Justice%20and%20Constitution%20Committee%20Committee%20reports%20-%2028.pdf
https://business.senedd.wales/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=725&MId=12449&Ver=4
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/ukalbania-agreement-on-the-readmission-of-persons-cs-albania-no22021
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/ukalbania-agreement-on-the-readmission-of-persons-cs-albania-no22021

